
To Whom It May Concern: 

____________________is a residential housing provider and is responsible for the safety and care of 
multiple residents. As such the business is deemed essential and the individual in possession of this 
letter is an employee of ____________________. Under the newly enacted state of Illinois Shelter in 
Place order, our employees will still need to report to work.  




